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January 19, 1996 NCD UID# 1342

Mr. Bob Egan
PO Box 881
Eagle River, Wl 54521

SUBJECT: Muffier's Unlimited, Inc., 804 N Center Ave., Merrill, Wi

Dear Mr. Egan:

The Department of Natural Resources provided a notice to you that the degree and extent
of cadmium contamination at the above-named site was required to be investigated and
remediated. We have since been informed that the required investigation and remediation

has been accomplished.

On January 17, 1996, the above-named site was reviewed by the North Central District
Closeout Committee for a determination as to whether or not the case qualified for close
out under ch., NR 726, Wis. Adm. Code.

Based on the investigative and remedial documentation provided to the Department, it
appears that the cadmium contamination at the above-named site has been remediated in
compliance with the requirements of chs. NR 700 to 724, Wis. Adm. Code. Therefore,
the Department considers the case "closed,” having determined that no further action is
necessary at the site at this time. However, the case may be reopened pursuant to s. NR
726.09, Wis. Adm. Code, if additional information regarding site conditions indicates that
contamination on or from the site poses a threat to public health, safety or welfare or the
environment.

1f you have any questions, please call me at 715-365-8990.

Sincerely,
NORTH CENTRAL DISTRICT
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Janet Kazda

North Central District Closeocut Committee

cc: File

Quality Natural Resources Management
Through Excellent Customer Service
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